
 
 

Car of the Month 

 
 Bob & Joan Duffin's 1972 Ford Gran Torino 

Joan and I have enjoyed driving and showing our 1972 Ford Gran Torino. 

The car was bought new by my Father in 1972 at Southgate Ford in Burien. 

It was gold with a brown vinyl roof. 

After his passing in 1987 I kept the car garaged and serviced. 

In 2005 I found a Sports Hood (an option in 1972) and so started the customization. 

Stripped to bare metal and taken completely apart it was then painted 2005 Mustang "Legend Lime Metallic". 

Engine built by Honest Performance, Headman headers with 3 inch Flow-master exhaust. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Next Meeting January 9 at Chico’s Pizza Parlor 

Call ahead to order your dinner so it will be ready when you arrive at 6 pm. (509) 765-4589 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Minutes of MLCCC General Meeting 

December 12, 2013 
Meeting was called to order at 7:09 PM by President Bob Duffin at Pillar Rock and Grill. 
Thank you: to Juanita for making the arrangements wishes for her health to improve quickly. 
Guest: Chris Roberts, Heidi's sister. 
Minutes: Accepted as published.  
Treasurer’s Repot: Current balance, $5.688, in checking. Checks written: $1,500 to BBCC Auto 
Scholarship; $500 to Community Services (Food Bank) Checks to be written: $500 to Community 
Services (Food Bank). 
Web Master – Web page renewed for three more years. Profit from web $139, due to advertising. 
Old Business: - None. 
New Business: None 
Announcements: None 
Car of the month: Bob Duffin 
Next Meeting: January 9th, place to be announced. 
Door Prizes: Current issue of Cruzin' Magazine 
50/50 Drawing: $47/$47, Sherrie Trachte 
Candy Prizes: 1st Place: Myra's, peppermint truffle; 2nd place, Janie's Oreo fudge; 3rd place, Karen's 
chocolate walnut candy.  
Be considering that we are in need of a Car Show Chairperson. Joe has all necessary information 
in a book  
Meeting adjourned: 7:30PM, with present exchange following. 
Respectfully submitted,  
Mary Mayo, Secretary 
HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
 


